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DATE:  07/21/2023 
ATTENDEES: Ralph, Bill, Tom, Neil, Keith 
TITLE: Defining the initial naming of locations 
 
No official meeting due to split times everyone was present. 
 
Tom had a valid point Friday morning. The railroad is the Rockville and Port Charles Railroad. If we change 
the name of the area where Union Station will be, there is no identity identification. As someone enters, 
they would see Rockville on the right peninsular and Port Charles on the other. The layout has the railroad 
identification in plain sight. 
 
This means that the yard and the area along the dividing wall with the passenger station would be the 
subject of the naming contest. 
 
Agreement should come from the team members. Ralph and I discussed and agreed. Any other thoughts? 
 
Chuck said we should have a way to identify areas. I told him we are already working on it. We need to 
identify as much as we can soon. 


